
From: James Heathcote  
Sent: 25 August 2013 10:35 
To: CineworldCityScreen 
Subject: Consultation 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Smith 
 
I am writing in support of the Abbeygate Picture House in Bury St Edmunds 
 
Bury is a thriving town with a number of different potential cinema audiences to 
whom you could appeal. 
 
The smaller picture house Is not competition for a new multiplex ad the Abbeygate 
Picture House is well located in the centre of town to be a commercially viable 
alternative venue for a different type of cinema experience, with a possible emphasis 
on the town's considerable non-teen  audience. 
 
Regards 
 
Dr James Heathcote 
 


